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December 21, 1933

Dear Robert:

I have your nô .e of December 20, of which you 

apprized me over the phone yesterday, making reference 
to the commemorative bas-relief to be unveiled at the 
Federal Reserve Building Friday morning. You may be 
sure that I genuinely appreciate your well wishes re­

specting ny public service end my happiness end I wish 

a restoration of your health and contentment.

Sincerely yours,

onorable Robert L. Owen, 
400 Sixteenth Street, 
Washington, D. C.
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